
RP Weekly Email from August 27, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

August 27. 2020 

Dear Families, 

Just a reminder, school will begin Tuesday, September 1! 

We are very excited to bring the students back and we are doing everything possible to make Rosendale 
Primary a safe place both for students and staff. 

During registration, parents signed a form giving permission for their child(ren) to use 

G-Suite core services within the district.  In addition to those services, please find attached 

more information about this and the ​list of apps and extensions​ that have been vetted by the 

RBSD technology team to verify that they are COPPA and FERPA compliant and therefore 

may be used by our teaching staff.  This list is updated at the beginning of every semester.  If 

you have any questions, please contact your building's library media specialist. 

If your child is a bus/van rider, they should be ready for pick up around 6:35 a.m. for the first couple of days. 
Once the route times are established, arrival and drop off times should become consistent.  Questions or 
concerns please contact Jeff Thomas at 920-872-5308. 

 

RBEL will again be offered to students that will be 3 years old by September 1, and will attend 4 year old 
kindergarten next year (21-22).   An online form is attached for parents to submit their information.    Classes 
will begin October 6.  Classes will be virtual to begin the year.   Click on this link: 

https://forms.gle/bmSPCc1u7Jjbriyy5  

 

Laconia Fall Apparel is available for order.   Check out the attached below. 

 

Attached is a list for employment opportunities at RBSD. 

 

The September lunch menu is attached. 

 

Community News: 

Eldorado Emergency Medical Responders are hosting a Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser September 27.  Check 
out the flyer below 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-71657021&link=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1tbdbg-FHwGTnh22bxG2lvCBPubvtAxVSvHLmm01q8I8%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing
https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-71657021&link=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FbmSPCc1u7Jjbriyy5


 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Jean Marchant 

Rosendale Primary School Secretary 

 

 
RP Weekly Email from August 20, 2020 

See email for attachments. 

August 20, 2020 

Dear Families, 

Just a reminder, school will begin Tuesday, September 1! 

Thank you to everyone who completed the Rosendale-Brandon Attendance and Transportation Preferences 
form.  If you need to update us on your attendance preference, please call the Rosendale Primary School 
office (872-5310) as soon as possible; if you need help with transportation, call Jeff Thomas, District 
Transportation Director(872-5308).  

 

If your child is a bus/van rider, they should be ready for pick up around 6:35 a.m. for the first couple of days. 
Once the route times are established, arrival and drop off times should become consistent. 

 

Last week's home email contained important reopening information, such as our start time and our​ ​new 3pm 
dismissal time. Please see the attached document for more updates. 

 

Included below is the reopening letter that was sent August 7, from Superintendent, Wayne Weber.  Even 
though registration day has past, there are many important paragraphs that will address some of the many 
questions we have received on building protocol, what is expected with virtual learning and important 
websites for COVID -19 resources. 

 

Attached is a list for employment opportunities at RBSD. 

 

Have a great weekend. 



 

Jean Marchant 

Rosendale Primary School Secretary 

 

 
 

RP Weekly Email from August 6, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

August 6, 2020 

Dear Families, 

Registration and Picture day will be held on Wednesday, August 12, from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m.  ​Both activities will be held at Rosendale Intermediate School​, 200 S Main Street.  This should make 
it easier on parents who have children at Rosendale Primary and Rosendale Intermediate.   To promote social 
distancing, you will need to reserve a slot for each student to attend.   ​Masks are required to all attendees 5 
and older. Masks can be removed for student photos, if you choose​.   The invitation to sign up should have 
arrived in your email on Wednesday, July 29. 

 

Several attachments have been included in this email to look over prior to the new school year.   Packets will 
be available at registration with information that needs your signature.  Fee forms will also be in the packet. 

We will be collecting fees and lunch money.  PLEASE MAKE OUT A ​SEPARATE​ CHECK FOR ANY LUNCH 
MONEY PAID. 

 

School Pictures 

We will be using a new company this year for pictures.  The whole district will now be using the same 
company, Network Photography.  We are excited to make the process easier for parents who have children in 
more than one school in the district  Below is a link to see the options and pre-order and pay for your 
pictures. 

 ​Rosendale Primary School Picture Fall Prepay Link  

 

Lunch Packet Information - Click this ​link​ for important lunch information including the Free and Reduced 
Price Meal application.  With economic times being an issue for some parents, please strongly consider filling 
out the Free and/or Reduced Price Meal application along with the Sharing Information With Other Programs 
form.  This could also potentially save you money on other school fees.   

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-47741091&link=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.prepaysystems.com%2Fview%2FW8Nspym9%2Frosendale-primary-school%3Futm_campaign%3Drosendale-primary-school%26utm_medium%3Ddirect_link%26utm_source%3Dstudio_link
https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-47741091&link=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F31hAwDZ


 

RBSD has many employment opportunities.  Please check out the attached information.  

  

RBSD attachments: 

RBSD Employment Opportunities  

Medication Letter and Consent Form 

Mastor Calendar 

District Testing Dates 

Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act 

PowerSchool Single Sign On Instructions 

Google Services Consent Form 

Transportation Form 

Weather Letter 

School Fee Schedule 

 

Community Attachments: 

 None 

 

Have a great weekend and safe summer with your family. 

 

Jean Marchant  

Rosendale Primary Secretary 

 

 
 

RP Weekly Email from July 30, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

July 30, 2020 

Dear Families, 



Attendance/Transportation Survey - Yesterday a survey was sent to ONE email per family, asking for your 
input regarding your child(ren)’s attendance this fall and transportation preferences.  If you did not receive 
the email, chances are another family member did.  If neither of you received the emailed survey, please 
contact Jill Englund (​engljil@rbsd.k12.wi.us​ or 920-872-2851) so that your input is considered as the district 
considers all the respective details for providing educational services this coming 2020-2021 school year. 
Thank you.  

 

Registration and Picture day will be held on Wednesday, August 12, from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m.  ​Both activities will be held at Rosendale Intermediate School​, 200 S Main Street.  This should make 
it easier on parents who have children at Rosendale Primary and Rosendale Intermediate.   To promote social 
distancing, you will need to reserve a slot for each student to attend.  The invitation to sign up should have 
arrived in your email on Wednesday, July 29. 

 

School Pictures 

We will be using a new company this year for pictures.  The whole district will now be using the same 
company, Network Photography.  We are excited to make the process easier for parents who have children in 
more than one school in the district  Below is a link to see the options and pre-order and pay for your 
pictures. 

 ​Rosendale Primary School Picture Fall Prepay Link  

 

RBSD has many employment opportunities.  Please check out the attached information.  

  

RBSD attachments: 

RBSD Employment Opportunities 

 

Community Attachments: 

 None 

 

Have a great weekend and safe summer with your family. 

 

Jean Marchant  

Rosendale Primary Secretary 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-28110041&link=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.prepaysystems.com%2Fview%2FW8Nspym9%2Frosendale-primary-school%3Futm_campaign%3Drosendale-primary-school%26utm_medium%3Ddirect_link%26utm_source%3Dstudio_link


 

 
 

RP Weekly Email from July 23, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

July 23, 2020 

  

Dear District Families, 

At our last Board meeting (7/20/20), a plan was approved to reopen our schools this fall for all students. This 
plan was developed considering numerous sources including guidelines from county and state health 
departments and the Department of Public Instruction, as well as data from our parent and staff surveys. The 
reopening plan as well as summaries of the survey data are attached to this email. Please review the 
Reopening 2020 attachment as it gives you some detail of what the plan entails. 

 

The majority of our families clearly communicated that they would like their children back in school, in 
person. That sentiment was shared by our staff. While the plan is to bring students back for face to face 
learning, please be aware that our schools and procedures will look very different than they have in the past. 
We will do the best we can to mitigate the risk to our students and staff. At times, those mitigation efforts may 
cause inconvenience for families. I thank you in advance for your understanding and flexibility as we navigate 
these changes.  

 

Our building leadership teams will be working diligently over the next weeks to take this district-level plan 
and make it work in each of our buildings. Watch for correspondence from our staff in the coming weeks as 
those plans are formulated.  

 

As always, we look forward to working with our students and families to provide the best learning 
opportunities possible. 

-- 

Wayne D. Weber 

Superintendent 

Rosendale-Brandon School District 

 



RBSD has many employment opportunities.  Please check out the attached information. 

 

Save the date!​    Mark your calendars, Registration and Picture day will be held on Wednesday, August 12, 
from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  To promote social distancing, you will need to reserve a 
slot for each student to attend.  The invitation to sign up will arrive in your email on Wednesday, July 29. 

 

School Pictures 

We will be using a new company this year for pictures.  The whole district will now be using the same 
company, Network Photography.  We are excited to make the process easier for parents who have children in 
more than one school in the district  Below is a link to see the options and pre-order and pay for your 
pictures. 

 ​Rosendale Primary School Picture Fall Prepay Link  

 

RBSD attachments: 

RBSD Employment Opportunities 

Reopening 2020 

RBSD Parent Planning Survey Results 

RBSD Staff Planning Survey Results 

 

Community Attachments: 

 None 

 

Have a great weekend and safe summer with your family. 

 

Jean Marchant  

Rosendale Primary Secretary 

 

 
 

RP Weekly Email from July 16, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-16833103&link=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.prepaysystems.com%2Fview%2FW8Nspym9%2Frosendale-primary-school%3Futm_campaign%3Drosendale-primary-school%26utm_medium%3Ddirect_link%26utm_source%3Dstudio_link


July 16, 2020 

 Dear Families,  

RBSD has many employment opportunities.  Please check out the attached information. 

 

Save the date!​    Mark your calendars, Registration and Picture day will be held on Wednesday, August 12, 
from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  To promote social distancing, you will need to reserve a 
slot for each student to attend.  The invitation to sign up will arrive in your email on Wednesday, July 29. 

 

School Pictures 

We will be using a new company this year for pictures.  The whole district will now be using the same 
company, Network Photography.  We are excited to make the process easier for parents who have children in 
more than one school in the district  Below is a link to see the options and pre-order and pay for your 
pictures. 

 ​Rosendale Primary School Picture Fall Prepay Link  

 

  

RBSD attachments: 

RBSD Employment Opportunities 

 

Community Attachments: 

Fond du Lac County will be distributing school supplies to area residents. 

Pre-registration is required.   Please see the attached information. 

Have a great weekend and safe summer with your family. 

 

Jean Marchant  

Rosendale Primary Secretary  

 

 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-27180913&link=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.prepaysystems.com%2Fview%2FW8Nspym9%2Frosendale-primary-school%3Futm_campaign%3Drosendale-primary-school%26utm_medium%3Ddirect_link%26utm_source%3Dstudio_link


RP Weekly Email from July 9, 2020 
See email for attachments. 

 

July 9, 2020 

  

Dear Families,  

RBSD has many employment opportunities.  Please check out the attached. 

Save the date!    Back to school registration and picture day will be held Wednesday, August 12.  More 
information will be sent later this summer.   Next year's bus transportation form is attached.  Please bring a 
copy with you to registration in August. 

 

2020-2021 School District Calendar is attached. 

 

RBSD attachments: 

RBSD Employment Opportunities 

2020-21 SChool District Calendar 

 

Community Attachments: 

Fond du Lac County will be distributing school supplies to area residents. 

Pre-registration is required.   Please see the attached information. 

 

Bridging Brighter Smiles dental care services are once again offering services. 

See the attached form for enrolment information. 

 

Have a great weekend and safe summer with your family. 

 

Jean Marchant  

Rosendale Primary Secretary 

 


